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W/C 27th February 2023 

 
Dear families, 

First of all, welcome back. It has been lovely to see everyone this 
week. There has been a real buzz around the school with exciting 
new topics beginning. It’s been a pleasure to see such enthusiasm 
in classes.  

Thank you so all those who came to support our school Art 
Exhibition before half term. We were so thrilled to show off our 
learning journey. 

We have an eventful week planned this week. A gentle reminder 
that is it World Book Day on Thursday where children are invited 
to come in either: dressed as their favourite book character, 
dressed in comfy clothes, or dressed in party clothes to 
celebrate reading.  

Also, our school trip to Paignton Zoo is this Friday 3rd March. As 
we want to get the most out of our day, the coach is leaving at 
8:50am. Please can children arrive at school by 8:35am so we 
have time to register everyone and do the all-important toilet 
dashes! Thank you for everyone who has contributed to this 
wonderful opportunity. We have been so fortunate that the coach has been the only cost, 
therefore keeping the discretionary costs to families the very lowest we can at £5 a child. 
We want to say a very big thankyou to FOWSA for contributing a large amount towards the 
trip. It has been such a help for families during the cost-of-living crisis.  

  



Class Reading Challenge 

Well done to Class 2 on winning the reading 
challenge! 

  

 

Important Dates 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 
(menu change) 

Friday 3rd March- School Trip 
(Reception – Year 6) to Paignton Zoo. 
Full school uniform must be worn. If 
you would like to volunteer to join us 

on the trip, please contact Miss 
Andrew to arrange. Thank you. 

Easter Holidays – 3rd April to 14th April 

 

Important Messages: 

Breakfast club has become so popular. This could be because of the delicious choices we have 
on offer or the wonderful presence of Mrs Dauncey and Miss Lucy. However, please 
remember to book your child in to breakfast club before they attend. This is to ensure 
correct staffing levels. We understand that some decisions are made last minute however if 
most bookings are made beforehand then this really helps.  

Many thanks 

Mr P 

 
We have been fortunate to have the Lego education box loan arrive at Werrington this week. This is mainly 
aimed at Year 6 children soon beginning KS3. This has brilliant opportunities for maths, science and 
engineering with many lessons and challenges to test our young learners. This set will be with us until the 
end of March. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


